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Florida Public Service Comr
Office of Telecommunicatio W‘_ﬁ‘
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd \ ’( \J
Tallahassee, F1. 32399-0850 T e ——
Re:  KCI Long Distance, Inc. QOO ALD ™~ /I~

Docket No.: 950129-T1
Dear Sir or Madam:

KCI respectfully requests to cancel our Certificate to Provide Interexchange
Telecommunications Service. We do not have any customers in the State of Florida.
Consequently, we do not have any customer deposits on file, either.

Please date stamp the duplicate copy of this letter and return in the enclosed envelope.

Should you have questions or need anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me at (315)
362-2684.

Very truly yours,

Jennifer L. Bunnell
Regulatory Supervisor

Enc.
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